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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The City of Reading Planning Commission will be holding a Public 

Hearing, as part of their regular meeting, on Monday, June 8, 2020 at 

7:00 PM in the Reading City Hall Council Chambers. The purpose of 

this Public Hearing is to review plans for signage on the building located 

at 112 South Main St. This building is located within the Historic 

Overlay District. The public is invited and encouraged to attend this 

public hearing, if you are unable to attend, but wish to have your 

comments recognized, you may do so in writing by sending them to the 

City of Reading Planning Commission, c/o City Clerk/Treasurer at 113 

S. Main Street, PO Box 240, Reading, MI 49274 or by email at 

kym@reading.mi.us and must be received by 5:00 pm, Monday, June 8, 

2020.  

 

Please note that this meeting will be held by Electronic 

Remote Attendance and the information to connect to 

this is posted below. 
Kimberly Blythe, Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
Topic: Reading Planning Commission Meeting 
Time: Jun 8, 2020 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting using a smartphone, tablet, or computer using the below URL: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84038643148 
Meeting ID: 840 3864 3148 
 
Join Zoom meeting using a traditional phone by dialing:   
        +1 312 626 6799 US Meeting ID: 840 3864 3148 
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